MGISAC

STRATEGIC PLANNING SUBCOMMITTEE

ANNUAL REPORT (2007-2008)

RECOMMENDATIONS
Upon review of the MGISAC Vision and Mission as stated in the most recent Strategic Plan Document and most recent Work Plan (2005-2007) somewhat parallels that of the Mapping Missouri’s Future Strategic Plan recently adopted by the Missouri GIO.  There was no

Annual Work Plan for 2007-2008, the MGISAC Agenda for this reporting period (July 2007-June 2008) has been somewhat adhoc.

Recommendation:  MGISAC should prioritize development of a 2008-2009 Annual Work Plan consistent with the MGISAC Vision and Mission and Mapping Missouri’s Future. The Annual Work Plan should include development of Business Plans for the 5 key elements mentioned in Mapping Missouri’s Future as well as other initiatives in that document.  The Annual Work Plan  should be completed before moving on with development of those Business Plans. The 2008-2009 Annual Work Plan should be of highest priority to move the MGISAC workings back to a planned management environment rather than an adhoc management environment

The terminology regarding “Vision, “Mission”, Goals”, “Purpose”, and “Objectives” are similar.

Recommendation:  MGISAC should have discussions and take appropriate action to be more consistent with terminology in its documentation.  Terminology contained in Mapping Missouri’s Future should be considered when making these decisions.

The Full Committee Projects Section of the Minutes seems to overlap GIO reporting and other sections in some cases.

Recommendation:  MGISAC should have discussions and take action to consistently categorize and document agenda items.

Previous Work Plans, Strategic Plans, current Mission and Goals of the MGISAC support the initiative for MGISCA subcommittees define, refine, and document goals, objectives and an agenda of appropriate timelines to accompany them.

Recommendation:  MGISAC should have discussions regarding appropriate subcommittee structure as relates to Mapping Missouri’s Future, and prioritize development of subcommittee Goals and Objective Statements also as relates to Mapping Missouri’s Future and MGISAC Mission and Goals.

Liaison Reports and Cooperating Agency/Organization Reports, although do not overlap, seem to have close similarities.  Some standing agenda items had no reports during any meeting in this report period.

Recommendation:  MGISAC should have discussion to considering whether to keep various standing agenda items and the organization of these items on future agendas.
